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Childhood Flu programme 2021 

 Autumn Term 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Community Clinics for those that missed the main school FLU session are now available to book online here: - 

https://www.oxfordhealthimms.co.uk/ClinicBooking/Booking 
 

To book a clinic appointment, you will need the Booking Reference Number – found on the confirmation email 
you will have received when the FLU Consent Form was submitted. 

 
Clinics are being held across the County in December. Please do not book into the November Clinics which are 
clearly marked for students that are Home Educated Only. Your child may not be vaccinated if you book into a 

November Clinic. 
 

If you missed the deadline to consent for the Flu vaccination, and now wish to submit a consent form, please do 
so by following the link below, then follow the instructions above to book a clinic appointment.  

  
CONSENT FORM 

 
PLEASE CLICK ON THE FOLLOWING LINK 

https://www.oxfordhealthimms.co.uk/forms/flu 

You will need the Unique School Code OX and NHS number to complete the form. 
 

If you are not sure of your child’s NHS number, please follow these steps: 
• Check your child’s red book or a clinic letter to find the 10-digit number 
• Use the online NHS number finder link here 
• Contact your GP surgery through their online/email advice line (where available) 
• If these options aren’t successful, phone your GP surgery and speak to a receptionist 

 
If you have any difficulties accessing or completing the Consent Form, please email 
ImmunisationTeam@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk call the Immunisation Team on 07920 254 400 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Susan Mahoney 
Immunisation Team Leader, School Health Nursing 
 

This letter contains important 
information regarding booking into a 

Flu catch up . 
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